
 

 

UAP holds reception for newly enrolled advocates  
 

The Department of Law and Human Rights, University of Asia Pacific (UAP) organised a reception 

programme in celebrating the success of its graduates in enrollment examinations of Bangladesh Bar Council 

for High Court Division and District Courts.  

Thirteen graduates have been enrolled in the High Court Division while 32 graduates have been in the District 

Courts.  

Vice Chairman of Bangladesh Bar Council, Advocate Abdul Baset Majumdar was present as chief guest in the 

programme. He said that the UAP is one of the few private universities which provide quality legal education 

in Bangladesh. VC Prof. Dr. Jamilur Reza Chowdhury also attended the programme. 

The Department of Law and Human Rights regularly publishes UAP Journal of Law and Policy, arranges 

Moot Court and Debate Competitions, and organises UAP Distinguished Law Lecture Series and many other 

co-curricular activities.  
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